
American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 

September 2, 2001 
 

RE:  The Linksys Group, Inc 
FCC ID:  PKW-WMP11 

 
Please address the following concerns. 
 

1.) Form 731 is rating the power output of the card in terms of EIRP. This is incorrect. Please 
resubmit a new Form 731 showing conducted power. 

2.) The photographs cannot be held Confidential. Please resubmit new Request for Confidentiality 
letter. 

3.) Pages 16, 17, and 18 indicate a common SMA connector is used with this device. This is not 
permitted. Please refer to 47CFR 15.203 for further guidance. As of this writing, “non-standard” 
connectors {i.e. reverse threaded SMA connectors} are permitted. There is no standard list of 
permissible connectors from which you select. This is a continuing hot topic at the FCC’s OET. 
I suggest you contact Joe Dichoso if additional guidance is required. 

 

 
 
William H. Graff 
Examining Engineer 
President and Director of Engineering 
mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 

mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com

